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Our next meeting will be on Wednesday 

24th October at 1.30pm at the 

Connaught Hall 
 

Crystal Dyball will be 

demonstrating how to 

have 

“Fun with Flowers” 
 

Flower arrangements will be raffled 

at the meeting. 
This month’s competition is a photo 

of a favourite flower or flowers. 
 

Why not come along and join us?  

New members are always welcome.   
 

For more information contact our Secretary, 

Anne Tinker, on 01953 453601 


